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“Be completely humble and gentle; be patient, bearing with one another in love.”  
Ephesians 4:2 
 

This half term’s value:  

Respect 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope that you had a lovely Easter break and got to enjoy some of 
the fabulous weather. It seems unbelievable that we are now in the 
Summer Term! 
 
The children have returned full of the joys of Spring and quickly 
settled back into the routine of school. We began this week by 
introducing our new value of Respect. The children in Year 6 helped 
by acting out the story of Elijah and the Widow. We then reflected on 
how God showed respect to someone others may not have. We also 
looked at how children and adults show respect to each other, the 
children said we can show respect by being kind, listening when 
others are talking, holding the door open for others, picking up litter 
and using our manners by saying please and thank you. It was lovely 
to hear the children sharing their ideas. 
 
We have a busy half term with our whole school Chitty Chitty Bang 
Bang theatre visit, the children in Year 6 sitting that statutory 
assessment and eating the lovely breakfasts cooked by Nikki and 
her team, as well as Years 1 and 3 starting their swimming.  
 
The Reverend Laura Bushell-Hawke will be coming to join us in 
leading Collective Worship on a fortnightly basis. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome back Mrs Edlin from 
her maternity leave and Miss Wakeham to our school. Mrs Edlin, I’m 
sure it will seem like you’ve never been away! Miss Wakeham, we 
hope that you soon feel part of the Bishop Cornish family. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 

              Dates for the Diary 

Sunday 27th April 
United Benefice Service 10am 
St Leonard & St Dilpe, Landulph 
 
Monday 28th April 
PTA Meeting 
5.30pm School hall 
Thursday 8th May 
Chitty Chitty Bang Bang 
Theatre Royal, Plymouth 

Friday 16th May 
Year 2 Treat Sleepover 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th May 
Half Term 

Wednesday 4th June 
No After School Club – whole 
school staff meeting 

Tuesday 17th June 
Tempest Sports Team photos 

Wednesday 25th June 
Sports Day 

Friday 11th July 
KS1 Beach Trip 

Wednesday 16th July 
Leavers’ Service, 1.45pm 

Thursday 17th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Year 6 End of Year Trip 

 

 

 

 



 
Sports Report 

 
CORNWALL GIRLS SMALL SCHOOLS FOOTBALL CUP SEMI FINAL 
 
In their first match since narrowly missing out on qualifying for the National Finals, the girls bounced 
straight back with an excellent 6-0 win against a very strong St Minver side. That means they are 
through to the County Final. Player of the Match was Isabelle D, who provided an incredible 4 assists 
from her magnificent corners. Bring on the Final girls! 

 

Achievement Awards 
 

Sienna in Reception Class has settled so well in 
to class after Easter and has been super helpful 
and friendly with her new teachers. Thank you 
Sienna!  
 
Henry has settled in very well in Year 1 and he is 
making super effort in class. 
 
Olly in Year 2 has settled really well back into 
school and is working super hard. He wrote 
some fantastic sentences in RE about how 
special his family were to him.  
 
Freya in Year 3 who has started the summer 
term with lots of enthusiasm and motivation. 
She has been challenging herself in Maths and 
Literacy with great results. Keep up the fantastic 
work Freya. 
 
Emily R in Year 4 for your outstanding 
contribution to our science lessons this week! 
You showed fantastic curiosity and enthusiasm 
while learning about electrical safety. 
 
At the end of last term, Year 5 led the Easter 
Service. Everyone worked their hardest, spoke 
beautifully and practised their lines; they 
worked as a team and the service was amazing. 
Well done for being so confident Year 5 and all 
working together. 
 
Autumn in Year 6 for working really hard in your 
SATs revision over the Easter,  your 
perseverance is really paying off and it shows in 
all subjects. Well done  Autumn. 

 
 

Value Awards 
 

Milly in Reception Class is great at showing 
respect for her teachers and peers, listens 
carefully in class and is a super member of 
Reception class. Well done Milly. 

 
Leo in Year 1 always shows the value of respect 
when talking to adults, he has great manners. 

 
Harry in Year 2 has been really kind and caring 
towards his friends. He has been respectful 
when he thought of things to help them while 
they were getting better.  

 
Jeremy in Year 3 has beautiful manners and is 
always polite to adults and children. He is a 
great Year 3 role model. 

 
Alfie P in Year 4 for always showing wonderful 
respect to everyone around you. You listen 
carefully, use kind words, and treat others the 
way you would like to be treated. 

 
Charlie in Year 5 has had a super start to the 
Summer term. He has been trying his hardest in 
everything and showing great respect in his 
learning and to anyone offering advice. Well 
done Charlie. 

 
Torii in Year 6 is an excellent role model in class 
she is always ready to learn. She listens to all 
instructions and is always respectful. 
 
 
 



This week in school we have… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 have had a super start to the 
Summer term. We have begun our 
topic ‘Crime and Punishment’ and 
have discussed how we know 
about crimes 800 years ago. We 
enjoyed looking at a picture 
showing the story of the ‘fox and 
the goose’. In our science lesson, 
we carried out an investigation to 
test different materials for 
properties to answer questions as 
to if the materials are electrical 
conductors and/or magnetic. 
Everyone has worked their hardest 
– well done. 

 

 

 

 This week, Year 4 continued developing their 
understanding of decimals, focusing on how 
they can be partitioned in different ways. The 
children practised expressing decimals using 
various representations to deepen their 
conceptual understanding. In Science, we 
explored the dangers of electricity. The children 
discussed potential hazards and learned 
important safety measures to help prevent 
accidents in everyday situations. As part of our 
history topic, we began to unpick our 
perceptions of the Vikings. We looked at the 
image we often have of Vikings and started 
investigating why this image exists and what it 
might be based on. 

 

 
 
 

 

This week Year 3 have started their new topic about 
Cornwall and have being look at maps and locating 
different places of interest on them as well as looking at 
the different regions of the United Kingdom. They have 
also been learning about fractions in Maths and 
listening to a new story in Literacy about a boy who eats 
books as well as creating their own blurb for the story. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 2 have hit the ground running with 
their learning. They have been amazing at 
multiplying and dividing by 5 and have started 
looking at a new book 'The Owl who was afraid of 
the dark’. They have begun to find out more about 
the Muslim faith in RE and have been discussing 
living things in science. They also enjoyed an 
amazing dojo treat of going to the park where they 
played and had biscuits.  
 
 
 

This week in Year 6 we have 
been preparing for SATs and 
revisiting things that have been 
tricky. In History we are looking 
at the Tudors. We have drawn 
portraits of what we think 
Henry the VIII may have looked 
like. We talked about how his 
portraits changed and he never 
seemed to look the same. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Reception Class 
have settled back in to 
school after their Easter 
break and started their new 
topic of Julia Donaldson. 
This week we have focused 
on the story of Zog. On 
Tuesday they thought about 
things they are proud of and 
created their own stars. They 
also made their own 
roarsome dragons that 
breath fire! This created lots 
of fun and role play outside. 
 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 1 we have started our class 
book Grandad's Island. We drew some old 
things that would have been in Grandad's attic 
and thought of some negative adjectives to 
describe them. We have been also thinking 
about the parable of Jonah and the big fish.  
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